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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

End of Term Arrangements 

 

I am writing to inform you school will be closing early on the last day of term Friday 5th April 

2019 at 1.00 p.m. and re-open on Tuesday 23rd April 2019 at 8.40 a.m. 

 

I have arranged for all the buses to arrive early to take students home. If your child catches the 

55 service bus this will run a normal timetable and be at school to depart at 3.35pm.  It is your 

child’s responsibility to make sure they are back on site in good time. 

 

I would like to thank you for your continued support and wish you a happy Easter. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

K Rowlands 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

 


